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November 24, 2010 

 

Nicole Della Rocco 

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

Federal Election Commission 

Washington, DC  20463 

 

Identification Number:  C00216754 

 

Reference: October Quarterly Report (7/01/10-9/30/10) 

 

Dear Ms. Della Rocco: 

 

We received your letter dated November 3, 2010 requesting clarification whether the $ 138,139.46 reported by North 

Carolina Farm Bureau Political Action Committee, Inc. AKA NC Farm Bureau FarmPAC in its October 2010 Quarterly Report 

includes any receipts from a single source that aggregate greater than $200 in the calendar year. 

 

The $138,139.46 reported on Line 11(a)(ii) of the Detailed Summary Page on the October 2010 Quarterly Report does not 

include any receipts from a single source that aggregate greater than $200 in the calendar year.  We are a membership 

organization with over 517,000 members and the vast majority contribute only $1.00. We use Aristotle 360 software for 

our reporting purposes as well as performing manual data confirmation to ensure the data is reported properly.  

 

Thank you for allowing us to clarify this item. We hope the information we have provided is sufficient to respond to 

your inquiry of November 3, 2010 and that the matter can be closed. 

 

Sincerely, 

H.Julian Philpott, Jr. 

Treasurer 


